
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

MHa/CPi 
 
16th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 7 Virtual Parents’ Evening - Online Appointment Booking 
 
You are cordially invited to a Year 7 Parents’ Evening to be held on Thursday 22nd September. This will 
provide an opportunity for you to discuss how your child has settled in at UVHS with their Form Tutor. 
 
The school has introduced an intuitive and easy to use online appointment booking system using the 
Edulink One app. This allows you to choose your own appointment time with your child’s tutor and then 
join a video call with them on the evening.  
 
If you haven’t used Edulink One before it is free and available for all smartphones and tablets. The app 
will also allow parents to view their child’s timetable, homework, assessment data and achievement 
points and report absences. The app is available to download via the Apple App Store and Google Play.  

https://apps.apple.com/gb/app/edulink-one/id1188809029 

https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.overnetdata.edulinkone&hl=en_GB&gl=US 

Alternatively, you can log in through a web browser. 
https://www.edulinkone.com/#!/login?code=ulverston 
We recommend that you download the app if you are able to, as it has additional functionality which 
is not available on the website, such as notifications when your child receives Achievement points. 

If parents have any technical issues or need assistance accessing Edulink One, they should email the 
school via teams@uvhs.uk. 

Online appointments can be completed using any device with a microphone, speaker and web browser. 
Sessions are time limited and will end when the time runs out. Using video calls can cause issues and 
we are aware that not everything may run smoothly. We would like to thank you in advance for your 
patience if problems arise and we welcome any feedback.  
 
Appointments can be made from Friday 16th September and will close on Wednesday 21st September. 
Should you wish to make any changes after this time please contact the school office. You can also 
request an additional booking with Mrs Gardiner (Pastoral Leader) or Mrs Ford (Assistant Pastoral 
Leader) if you feel you particularly need to speak with either of them, however their appointment times 
are limited. 
 
Please discuss everything with your child before the evening and encourage them to talk to their 
teachers. It is after all their future and we all want their future to be as rewarding as possible.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
Mr M Hardwick 
Headteacher UVHS 
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